
 
 
 
15 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT – CITY ENGINEER'S DIVISION – 

REDESIGNATION AND REGRADING OF POST (AN443-2003) 
 
At the request of the Director of Planning and Transportation, the Personnel Manager has reviewed 
the duties and responsibilities of the Infrastructure Team. 
 
Due to the nature and extent of the current workload, the Committee is asked to approve the 
redesignation of the post of Assistant Engineer, which is currently vacant, to Engineer, and the 
regrading of the post from GS1-T5 (£11,449 - £24,397) to AP2-PO4 (£15,583 - £27,015).  There will 
be no cost implication within the current financial year in implementing this change.  Any increased 
cost to future financial years will be contained within the Department’s Revenue Budget through 
additional fee recovery. 
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